
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Cavendish Close Infant and Nursery School 

Monday 12th September 2022 

 
Wood Road 
Chaddesden 

Derby 
DE21 4LY 

 
662239 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

 

Following the announcement from Buckingham Palace of the death of 
our sovereign, Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II, a period of National 
Mourning has started and will continue until the end of the State 
Funeral. This is a period of time for reflection in response to the death of 
the Sovereign. 

The official date of the State Funeral is Monday 19th September. This day 
will be a bank holiday and school will close on this day as a mark of 
respect.  

Normal attendance is expected throughout the National Mourning 
period, other than the bank holiday. 

If children are upset, Minded is a source of information to support 
children to manage death and loss. 
 
We will give children time to talk about what they know and their 
feelings, offering reassurance as appropriate. 

 

 

Kind regards,          Mrs C Diffin          Headteacher  
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